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a robust LED Wallpack 
constructed with 
Aluminium body and 
Polycarbonate opal 
diffuser providing 
decorative solution for 
both residential and 

DSK-1628

commercial applications
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*Suitable for use in indoor and 
outdoor parking areas, tunnels, 
walkways, building entrances, 
loading bays, fire assembly 
points

*Die cast aluminium housing 
providing optimal heat 
dissipation and high resistance 
to weather conditions

*Tritone colour selectable,Multi
-watts selectable

*High impact rating of IK06

*High efficacy of 105lm/W

*Wide operating ambient 
temperature range of -25°C to 
40°C

*Suitable for switching by PIR, 
Microwave or Photocell

*3 hour emergency version 
available through Conversions
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  1680lm-2940lm
16W/20W/24W/28W (Watt-select)
N/A
SURFACE MOUNT
NON-DIMMABLE

Fitting Colour
Warranty
IP Rating
Ik Rating
IC

BLACK
5 yr

IK
IP65

06
 Rating N/A

Efficacy 105  lm/W

KEY INFORMATION
Lumen Output
Input Power
Hole Cutout Size
Install
Dimming Options

PHOTOMETRIC

LED
CCT
CRI

SMD
3000/4000/5000K (CCT-Selectable)
>80

Beam Angle 120°

ELECTRICAL
Driver Integral
Supply Input 220-240V,50/60Hz
Power Factor >0.9
Useful life @Ta 25°(L70) 50,000hrs

CONSTRUCTION
Housing
Optics

Die Casting aluminum
Polycarbonate Diffuser

Adjustable Angle N/A
Fixings/Hardware Mounting Screws

Connection Type Terminal Block
Total Weight
Dimensions
Operating Ambient Temp.

2.3KG
264×310×118mm

-20 to 45°C
Electrical Classification Class 1

Specification subject to change without prior notice.




